

1. Write the words



2. Join the words

do
solve
speak
listen
learn
play
do
have
go
ride
pick
go

English
to stories
sums
sports
about nature
problems
on the big wheel
berries
experiments
fishing
lunch
a pony



3. Read about Masha and use the verbs in brackets in the Present Simple or Past Simple Tenses

Last summer



Masha (be) at school today. She

(have) 5 lessons: Maths, English, Art,

Science and PE.

In Maths Masha usually (count), (do) sums and (solve) problems. In English she (speak) English with her teacher and classmates, (read) and (listen) to interesting stories. In Art Masha (draw)

and (paint). She (like) painting. Science (be) Masha's favourite lesson. In Science they (learn) about nature and (do) experiments. In PE Masha (play) sports.

Masha (go) to school 5 days a week: on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. She (not go) to school on Saturday and Sunday. At the weekend she (visit) her granny and grandad. They (have) lunch together and (go) to the park or cinema.

Last summer Masha (not go) to school. She (have) summer holidays.

In June Masha (be) at home in town. She (go) to the amusement park and (go) on the big wheel and (ride) a pony.

In July Masha (be) in the country with her grandparents. She (go) to the woods and (pick) berries. The weather (be) hot and sunny. Masha (swim) in the river and (go) fishing with her grandad.

In August Masha (go) to the seaside. She (be) there with her parents. They (go) swimming every day. One day they (see) a dolphin in the sea! They (be) very happy.

Autumn



4. Complete the sentences with *at, in, on* or *to*

1. I have Art Wednesday.
2. Her children go school.
3. We were town last June.
4. I went the seaside two weeks ago.
5. Tom and his brother went the big wheel yesterday.
6. Rosy wasn't school last week because she was ill.
7. In July my family lived the country.
8. My parents don't work the weekends.

5. Complete the questions with *who, what, when, where* or *why*

- | | | |
|----|------------------------------------|--|
| 1. | is Masha today? | She is at school. |
| 2. | does Masha do in PE? | She plays sports. |
| 3. | does Masha visit her grandparents? | At the weekend. |
| 4. | was Masha in June? | She was in town. |
| 5. | did Masha go to the seaside with? | With her parents. |
| 6. | were they happy? | Because they saw a dolphin in the sea. |

6. Answer the questions

1. What day of the week is it today?
2. What lessons do you have today? What do you usually do at these lessons?
3. What do you do at the weekend?
4. Where were you last summer? What did you do there?

About you